DOCTOR ENERGY
Your Home Comfort, Safety, and HERS Specialists

To Whom It May Concern,

At Doctor Energy, we feel that removing the Flow Hood as an approved method
of airflow measure is a mistake. The flow hood allows us as raters to accurately,
effectively, and efficiently measure HVAC system airflow. Removing this method
will lead to many frustrations in the field as well as price increases for all HERS
tests that utilize this method of measurement. Please re-consider this aspect of

the up-coming 2013 energy code.
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